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YOU cannot take away the rights of legal gun owners in MN! We need the right to protect ourselves and our families. The answer is END the stupid sanctuary city!
We need police free to do their jobs. This recent example shows criminals will get guns no matter what-don't take away our 2nd amendment rights.

Dalan and Debby Miller
Bemidiji, MN
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